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The Presbytery of Sheppards and Lapsley is blessed to welcome Pat Goodman to our staff. Pat is an elder in the Southminster Church with long involvement in the ministry of this Presbytery and of Living River. She brings excellent analytical and organizational skills to serve Christ among us.

The responsibilities of this Coordinator are to collaborate and provide administrative and communication support for the Equip Nurture Connect Committee of the Executive Council, with particular emphasis on Main Event, Small Church, Youth Council, and Camp and Children.

Some of her administrative goals are to develop a centralized registration and payment system for all ENC events; with the Stated Clerk, to ensure enforcement of Child/Youth Protection Policy at all events involving children and youth; and, to monitor ENC budget. 

Pat will also seek to improve our communications by developing a database of people for the specific ministries above; with each of the sub-committees, help develop promotional materials for retreats and events; develop informational and training resources for understanding roles of adult leaders and volunteers at events; with the committee, promote events through personal contact, databases, newsletter, and social media.

Pat has made a commitment to pursue these goals through the end of 2019. Let us all give thanks to God for Pat, and to Pat for sharing her wisdom and leadership with PS&L. 
